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Dear VMC Families:
On behalf of your PPO (Parent Participation Organization) volunteers, I wish you an infinitely improved 2021.
Now in our 4th year, the VMC PPO is comprised of dedicated and involved parents who, with the assistance of our Principal and Vice-Principals, help cultivate our VMC community with an eye to fostering our children’s success.
Our focus is on, among other things, the development of School Community Spirit Activities. To that end, past events included our welcome-back BBQ, Comedy Night, Bingo-plus night, and our very popular gently-used VMC uniform drive.
Although Covid has curtailed our in-person activities, your PPO continues to meet regularly, but virtually, to continue our contributions to our VMC environment.
The results of these meetings, which include an invitation to our upcoming Trivia Night and the introduction of our PPO Community Action Award, are detailed below.
We look forward to meeting you at TRIVIA NIGHT!
Want to join PPO? Please email me at vmcgb@hotmail.com .  
Also, if you would like to attend the next VMC GB meeting, please request the link at the same e-mail address.  The next meeting will take place the evening of Thursday, April 29th, 2021.
Best wishes for a healthy and successful semester.
Robert Soroka
Chair – VMC PPO
Chair – VMC Governing Board

